

April 12, 2023

TO: AT&T Southeast Local Presidents, District 3 Staff, & Secretaries

FROM: Nick Hawkins, Assistant to the Vice President, District 3

SUBJ: CWA/AT&T Partnership Website

Over the last few months, our team in the CWA/AT&T Partnership Office have been working diligently to create a new Partnership website that will make the program and access to its many benefits, more accessible to our membership. Below, I have listed links to this new website:

HROS homepage extranet link is:

https://www.e-access.att.com/hronestop

path: HR OneStop > Policies & Procedures > Labor Relations > AT&T Southeast (LR) > Southeast Partnership Program

Direct Link Outside of Firewall:

PARTNERSHIP page URL is: https://www.e-access.att.com/hronestop/group/hr-onestop/southeast-partnership

Please take a moment to review the new website and the options available to members through the Partnership Program. I would like to express my thanks to our CWA Regional Partner Wesley Dolinski for his efforts in putting this website together. As always, should you have any questions or concerns regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at the District 3 office.

cc: Richard Honeycutt, Vice President, CWA District 3
Billy O'Dell, Administrative Director to the Vice President
Kelvin Banks, Administrative Director to the Vice President
Robert Weaver, District 3 Legal Counsel

NH/paj opeiu2/afl-cio